
 
 
 

The Perry 200 Commemoration will be giving a boost to many non-profit organizations that would like to participate in 
the Grand Patriotic Parade scheduled for May 25th, 2013.  If you are interested in creating a float but have limited 
finances, you are invited to complete the following application and submit a detailed proposal before February 15th, 2013.  
Funds from $200 to $500 will be distributed based on need, proposal content, application, and quality of project. 
 
 

Name of Organization_____________________________________________________ 
 

Date of Incorporation, must be 501 (c)(3)______________________________________ 
 

Mailing address__________________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Person___________________________________________________________ 
 

Description of Organization_________________________________________________ 
 

Description of Project______________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please include an estimated project budget, drawings or diagrams, as well as, a detailed proposal which answers the 
following questions: 
 Why does your organization wish to be included in the Perry 200 Grand Patriotic Parade? 
 What is the theme of your float or participation in the parade? 
 Who will be in charge of making sure the proposed project is completed? 
 Who will serve on the committee to carry through the project? 
 How much money is required to complete your project? 
 How much money are you requesting from the Commission? 
 
Return this proposal before February 15th, 2013, to: 
   
  Perry 200 Grand  Patriotic Parade 
  3207 State St, Erie PA 16508 
 
All applicants will be notified by mail of the decisions made by the Perry 200 Commission on or before March 1st, 2013.  
If you have any questions, contact Ray Luniewski, Chairman at 456-5300 or Dan Mucci 459-8000. 
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